
OCTOBER 31, 2017    TUESDAY   12:00 P.M.  VOL. 79 NO. 5

THIS TUESDAY
	 Dennis Petillo, four year Navy veteran, retired postal worker and motivational 
speaker. “Ways our thoughts come into existence “.
LAST TUESDAY
	 Our own Tony Euredjian spoke to us about sleep apnea. Sleep apnea is a rather serious sleep disorder that 
happens when a person’s breathing is interrupted when they sleep. When left untreated, a person can potentially stop 
breathing hundreds of times throughout the night. The result is the brain, along with the rest of the body, may not 
receive enough oxygen during these moments.
	 There are two main types of sleep apnea. The first is obstructive sleep apnea (OSA), which is the more common 
of the two and is caused by a blockage in the airway, usually in the form of soft tissue in the back of the throat collapsing 
during sleep. The second type is known as central sleep apnea, and unlike OSA, the airway isn’t blocked, but rather the 
brain fails to signal the muscles to breathe. Thankfully, there is treatment available for this potential fatal disorder, 
however, diagnosing can still be difficult.

	 Dan Snell is recovering at home with family after suffering a fall 
in his back yard. His mind is sharp and he would love to have visitors. Dan is 
confined to a bed in the living room. He can carry on a conversation with you 
just fine. He and June have round-the-clock care. We are providing meals on 
Mondays. Their caregiver provides meals 5 days a week. They could use help 
with meals on Thursdays also. Might be good to call first.
	 Dan will be honored by State Senator Dr. Ed Hernandez for being 
a Veteran and serving our Country in World War II. The event will be on 
Friday, 9:30 a.m., November 3rd at The Performing Arts Center of Baldwin 
Park, 4640 Maine Ave. Our Club has also purchased an American Flag in Dan’s 
honor for the Field Of Honor and Veteran’s Memorial Celebration on Friday, November 10  at Temple City Park from 10:30 
to Noon.
	 Ronald McDonald Meals of Love next Wednesday: The theme is Turkey with the Main Meal by Dave Seltman and 
Cindy Vance, Salad by Ron Dorazio and Bob Rodenbucher, Bread by Matt Smith, Drinks by Steve Montesanti, and Dessert 
by Dawn Tarin and Kathy Perini. Driver is Ron Dorazio. Other happenings: Steve Montesanti is making progress on the bike 
safety program. Metro has assistance for this major project.

WELCOME LARRY MARSTON
	 We welcomed our newest member, Lawrence “Larry” Marston. Larry has 
lived in Temple City for thirteen years with his wife, Helen who is also a member 
of our club. He is President of the Board of Governors of the Temple City Unified 
School District. He attended Portland State University with a degree in Software 
Engineering. They have 4 children, Robert, Nicole, Kelvin, and Dillon. He is also a 
member of Temple City Historical Society and the Sportsmen Club. His hobbies 
are Ham Radio, hunting, and fishing. He is interested in serving with membership 
development and the barbeque. He would like to mentor the youth of our community 
by establishing work ethics and respect. Welcome Larry!!

STUDENTS OF THE MONTH
	 We welcomed three students from Longden Elementary School. The polite students were accompanied by 
their teacher Mr. Greg Shahoian.
	 Jack is 11 years old and has a brother and sister.  He enjoys 
baseball, hunting, fishing, and camping.  Jack said, “The best things about 
Longden Elementary are my friends, the teachers, and technology.”  The 
best thing that ever happened was throwing people out at home trying to 
steal home. If he could change one thing, it would be to make bad people 
good.  If he could build one thing, it would be a mansion with a huge 
backyard. Personal goals are to get a hunting license, catch a fish over 35 
pounds, and finish the Harry Potter series.
	 Justin is 11 years old and has a younger sister.  He enjoys 
playing baseball, and Lego’s.  Justin said, “The best things about Longden 
Elementary are my great teachers, recess, and making new friends.”  The 
best thing that ever happened was going to the Dallas Cowboy’s Training Camp in the V.I.P. area with his friend Andrew. 
They got autographs from all the players. If he could change one thing, it would be to provide shelter and food for the 
homeless.  If he could build one thing, it would be a Lego Mansion. Personal goals are to become a great baseball player, 
get a black belt in Taekwondo.
	 Sheridan is 11 years old and enjoys playing softball, and practicing pitching and hitting every week.  Sheridan said, 
“The best things about Longden Elementary are my amazing teachers since kindergarten to the 6th grade, the awesome 
Junior Olympics, and the teachers vs. the 6th grade softball game.”  The best thing that ever happened was getting her 
second dog Penny just before Christmas. If she could change one thing, it would be to stop pollution so kids with asthma 
could breathe better.  If she could build one thing, it would be a softball stadium, like the Jane Sanders Softball Stadium, 
home of the Oregon Ducks. Personal goals are to pitch 60 mph, to get a academic or softball scholarship, and continue to 
keep her streak on being on the Honor Roll.

KIWANIS KALANDAR
	 October 31 – Halloween Carnival at Live Oak Park
	 November 1 –  Ronald McDonald Meals of Love.
	 November 3 – Dan Snell receives award from Senator Dr. Ed Hernandez.
	 November 14 – Lt. Governor Mario Manzano’s Official Visit, Club and Board Meeting	  
	 November 21 – David Pisarra on How to attract new club members through Podcasting. 
	 November 28 – Life Coach Kristiane Cates on “30 seconds changes everything”.
QUOTE OF THE WEEK
	 “The easiest way for your children to learn about money is for you not to have 
any.”
						      See you Tuesday, Jerry

“THE CAMELLIA CLUB”
TEMPLE CITY CALIFORNIA

Chartered August 8, 1939

WE BUILD

TEMPLE CITY KIWANIS CLUB

CLUB OFFICERS
President, Steve Montesanti
Vice President, Mike Lepore

Treasurer, Matt Smith 
Secretary, Ron Dorazio
IPP, Steve Montesanti

DIRECTORS
Helen Marston • Jim Robuck 

Bob Rodenbucher  
Dawn Tarin • Cindy Vance 

Fernando Vizcarra

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN
REPORTING 2017-2018 

COMMUNITY SERVICES 
Helen Marston / Dawn Tarin

PUBLIC RELATIONS 
Jerry Jambazian

YOUNG CHILDREN PRIORITY 1 
Cindy Vance

HUMAN & SPIRITUAL VALUES 
Steve Montesanti

SPONSORED YOUTH 
Ron Dorazio/Bob Rodenbucher

YOUTH SERVICES 
Matt Smith

INTERCLUBS 
Not Assigned

ADMINISTRATION 2017-2018
GREETER / SERGEANT AT ARMS 
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Cindy Vance
SOClALS & FELLOWSHIP 
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TUESDAY

ALHAMBRA - 5 p.m. 
Denny’s Rest. - 2nd & 4th Tuesdays 

369 W Main St, Alhambra
MONTEBELLO - Noon 

Daily Brew - 1st & 3rd Tuesdays 
137 N Montebello Ave. Montebello

SAN GABRlEL - Noon 
Hilton Hotel - 2nd & 4th Thursdays 

225 W Valley Blvd.  San Gabriel
TEMPLE ClTY - Noon 
Northwood’s Restaurant 

7247 Rosemead Blvd. - San Gabriel-
WEDNESDAY

ALTADENA-CROWN CITY - Noon 
1st, 2nd, & 3rd Wednesdays 

Altadena Community Center 
730 E Altadena Dr., Altadena 

Villa Gardens  - 4th & 5th Wednesdays 
842 E Villa St., Pasadena

MONTEREY PARK - 12:30 P. M. 
Capital Food Restaurant 

766 W Garvey Ave.  Monterey Park
SOUTH PASADENA - Noon 

Calvary Pres.Church 
1050 Fremont (at Oxley) So.Pasadena

BUILDER’S CLUB - 12:20 P. M. 
Oak Avenue Intermediate School 

Room 511 (near the lunch area)
THURSDAY

PASADENA - Noon 
University Club - 1st,2nd,3rd Thursdays 

150 S. Oakland Ave.  Pasadena
ROSEMEAD - Noon 

Open Bible Church 
7915 Hellman Ave., Rosemead
T. C. KEY CLUB - 12:30 P. M. 

T. C. High School, Rm 407
 

Rose Float Club 
Saturdays only as needed 

City Bank Basement 
315 E Colorado Blvd, Pasadena
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